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Dear Editor of Chemical Industry journal,
We are hereby submitting a manuscript we wish to be considered for publication in the Chemical Industry journal.
The full title of the paper is A simple purification of natural coagulant from common bean seed by ultrafiltration
with the authors: Jelena M. Prodanović*, Bojana M. Šarić, Marina B. Šćiban, Dragana V. Kukić, Vesna M. Vasić, Sanja J. Popović and Mirjana G. Antov.
Our opinion is that the respected Chemical Industry journal with its focus on environmental engineering is very well suited for us to reach scientist with potential interest in our results. The topic of the paper is important since natural coagulants show the potential to replace the conventional coagulants (which bring serious health and environmental concerns) in water and wastewater treatment. The drawback of natural coagulants use is increase of organic matter content in treated water, which can be overcome by its purification. The results of this paper are significant since this is among first papers considering ultrafiltration as a method for processing of natural coagulants, and they confirmed the potential of UF for this purpose.
This paper is our original unpublished work (Original scientific paper) and it has not been published elsewhere. Also, the manuscript is not submitted to any other journal for reviews and will not be submitted for publication elsewhere while in the reviewing process in the journal Chemical Industry. If accepted, it will not be published elsewhere including electronically, in the same form, in English or in any other language, without the written consent of the copyright-holder. It has been written and approved by all the stated authors as well as by the responsible authorities where the work was carried out.
The authors declare that they have no known competing financial interests or personal relationships that could have appeared to influence the work reported in this paper.
For the purpose of revision of the manuscript, we suggest the next potential reviewers:
1. Knežević-Jugović Zorica; Faculty of Technology and Metallurgy, University of Belgrade, Karnegijeva 4, 11000 Belgrade, Republic of Serbia; tel: +381 11 3303776; e-mail: zknez@tmf.bg.ac.rs
2. Jokić Stela; Faculty of Food Technology Osijek, Josip Juraj Strossmayer university of Osijek, Franje Kuhača 18, 31000 Osijek, Croatia; e-mail: stela.jokic@ptfos.hr
3. Omar Fatehah Mohd; School of Civil Engineering, University Sains Malaysia, 11800 USM Penang, Malaysia; e-mail: cefatehah@usm.my
We thank you for your work and time during the handling of the manuscript and look forward to hearing from you regarding its potential to be published.
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